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CITY OF BURNABY
EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE OF COUNCIL
(MILLENNIUM PROJECT)

HIS WORSHIP, THE MAYOR
AND COUNCILLORS

REPORT OF THE EXECUTIVE
COMMITTEE OF COUNCIL

The Executive Committee of Council submits the following recommendation for Council’s
approval:

#9 Morley Elementary School

RECOMMENDATION:

1. THAT Council approve Millennium Project Funding in the amount of $500 to assist
with the cost of creating an outdoor classroom and habitat area at Morley

Elementary School.

REPORT

An application was received requesting a grant for Morley Elementary School’s “Millennium
Budding and Buddying Project”. One of the main purposes of the project is to create an
outdoor classroom area that helps students learn more about the environment and
landscape management while improving the appearance of the school through the planting
and care of indigenous plants.

Arising from discussion, the Executive Committee of Council supported funding in the

amount of $500 for this project.
Respectfully submitted,

Councillor D.R. Corrigan,
Chair

Councillor D.G. Evans,
Member

Councillor C. Redman,
Member
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-DIRECTOR FINANCE *




